SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
September 3, 1958

The Sand Hill Board met at the County Engineer’s office Court House at 8:30 P.M. All members
were present. Minutes of previous meeting were read and approved.

Motion by Henry Nolte, seconded by Martin Braaten that the district accept the completed
project as of July 3, 1958 and that the president of the board be authorized to execute a written
(illegible) thereof to the U.S. Corp of Army Engineers.

All motions by N. J. Mjelde, seconded by Henry Nolte that Charles Sheridan act as project
supervisor until further action of the board.

L. W. Rulien attended the meeting.

On motion, meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary

Nolte and Mjelde were asked to make up checks for board members time coming.



